September 24, 2020

Dear Parents,

I had such a wonderful and busy week with the kids.  We participated in Meet You at the Pole. We also watched the SGA speeches and we got to vote.  We practiced ABC order and compound words.  We continued to work on chart 8 and next week I will introduce chart 9 in phonics.  In math we practiced missing number math and we’re learning to combine dimes, nickels and pennies.

It was such a treat having Miss Florida, Michaela McClean come read to us.  She is such a beautiful young lady inside and out.  She shared a little bit about her FCS experience and about being Miss Florida.  She read a book about the Florida Everglades to the elementary kids.

Congratulations to our class Spelling Bee winners- 
Katherine Connatser, Emerson Crawley, Luigi General, Addy Tosspon

I am out of town today and Friday for a family wedding, but the class will be in good hands with Mrs. Grimes-Geltz!

A Look Ahead:
Tuesday, 10/13 – Foot Book Due
Friday & Monday, 10/16 – 10/19 – Fall Break


Homework:
Spelling worksheet due Monday
Phonics worksheet due Tuesday
Math worksheet due Thursday
Daily Gram due Thursday
*Shurley test Wednesday
*5 senses test on Thursday


Foot Book Project:
Due Oct. 13th
Dr. Seuss books are a fun way to practice rhyming words and word families.   
The Foot Book is such a fun Dr. Seuss book so each student will make one of their own for a reading project.  Simply use the enclosed patterns or create your own then place them on a page and label them with rhyming words ex.: fast feet, last feet/ fun feet, sun feet etc.  Decorate each page to match the labels you choose.  The book must be at least six pages long but may be longer if you start having fun and you just can’t stop yourself.  Be creative and see what happens when you use your imagination.  Parents may help but please be sure the ideas are your student’s.  The books will be due October 13th.  I have examples of books in my room that I will be sharing with the kids.
